
Computer Science Open House 
You are invited to the 

Questions?  

Call the CS Division office at 503.838.8480 

Western Oregon University’s Computer 

Science Department welcomes 

community college transfer students to 

an open house on February 25th, 2016 

Students will have an opportunity to get 

to know the WOU campus, interact with 

CS faculty, and get advice about 

courses and programs. 

When?     Thursday 2.25.16, 4-6 PM 

 

Where?    Edward B. Wright Center for Computing Sciences 

                Instructional Technology Center, 3rd floor 

 
                        Need directions? Click here for a WOU campus map. Parking without a permit 

                        is allowed in lots A and B.  

 

 

 

If you have a disability that may require some accommodation in order to  

participate in a Western Oregon University activity, please notify the 

Office of Disability Services at 503-838-8250 or ods@wou.edu at least 

72 hours in advance. 

http://www2.wou.edu/pls/wou2/ucs.video_tour.p_main

